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September 5th, 2018
Dear Parents,
Once again, Cross Country running will be a part of our fall extra-curricular sports program at St. Paul’s.  Cross Country running provides an excellent chance for students to improve overall fitness and conditioning and enjoy the camaraderie and spirit that team membership involves.  All students in Gr. 2-7 are eligible and encouraged to participate.

PRACTICE SCHEDULE – beginning Monday September 10, 2018
Mondays
Tuesdays
Thursdays

After school from   3:00-3:45 pm
The Coaches for this year’s Cross Country Program are: Mrs. Imoo, Mrs. Caprilli, Ms. Carroll, & Mrs. Kordyback.
It is our hope that we can encourage many of our parents to not only help with supervision of the children, but to join in with our workouts and get some exercise themselves!!

Practices on Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays will be held in either the large fields behind Palmer High School or on site here at St. Paul’s.  Student pick-up will be in the covered area back at St. Paul’s at 3:45 pm. 

We will be competing in our 8th annual Cross Country Fun Run at Garry Pt. Park with St. Joseph the Worker on October 5, 2018.  More information will be sent home regarding this competition as the date approaches.  We will also compete in the CISVA Cross Country Meet on October 3, 2018 at Swangard Stadium.  This event will be for the top four boys & girls runners in each class from Gr. 3 – 7.

All students wishing to be a part of the Cross-Country Running Team must return the consent form (pink sheet) to their classroom teacher by Monday September 10, 2018 (also the date of our first team practice!)  Once again, all students are encouraged to participate!

Many Thanks, 

Mr. Kelly
[image: image1.jpg]